
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be completing end of term assessments in 

spelling and grammar. We will also be independently writing 

the opening of a winter story demonstrating what we’ve 

learnt this term.  

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be revising telling the time to 

the nearest 5 minutes. We will be converting between 

analogue and digital times. Please practise telling the time at 

home as this is a key skill.  

Topic In topic we will continue to create our Stone Age jewellery 

using modelling clay. We will follow the designs we made 

last week and thread our own bone bracelets. We will be 

working on group cave paintings in art, using all the skills 

we’ve learnt this term to help us tell a story through our 

drawings.  

 
We are really looking forward to a visit to The Earth Trust after half term which 

we can confirm will be taking place on Thursday 8th March. We will be sending out 

further details in the coming weeks via ParentMail.  

As we are continuing to experience wet weather, it is imperative that wellies are in 

school at all times. We are also forecast very cold weather this week so please 

ensure your child has a warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves. 

Swimming lessons continue on Fridays so swimming kit will be needed.  

Many thanks for your continued support.  We hope that you all have a restful half 

term break and as always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop 

in and see us 

Best wishes,  

Ms Ford, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


